
Notice of Seasonal Closure 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that our store will be closed 

for the upcoming public holiday. 

Closure Dates: December 24th to December 26th, 2023 

During this period, we will not be processing any orders or responding to inquiries. Normal 

operations will resume on December 27th, 2023. 

Thank you for your understanding, and we wish you a happy and safe holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

Your Company Name 


